
2020-2021 Budget Vote Delayed 
 

School board elections and the budget vote have been delayed until at least June 1, 
2020 because of the spread of coronavirus. The vote was originally scheduled for May 
19, 2020. 
  
Governor Andrew Cuomo issued an executive order on Monday, March 30, 2020 
regarding the postponement of school budget votes for the roughly 700 districts in the 
state, as well as the vote on school board members.  
  
The order did not offer a specific date for the vote. As we receive additional information 
regarding the school board election and budget vote, we will be sure to pass this along.  
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